Head of the Skating Federation
visits Cuba

President of the International Skating Federation

Havana, December 1 (JIT) - Sabatino Aracu, president of the International Skating Federation, arrived
Wednesday night in Cuba on a working visit that will focus on the Havana Skate Marathon 2022.

The executive will hold exchanges with authorities of the Inder and the local federation of this sport, and
will attend a press conference on Friday to discuss details of the event to be held on Saturday and

Sunday.

It will be his third visit to the island, which he has identified as a possible venue for other top-level events.
He will be accompanied by the sports director of his institution, Francesco Zangarini, and the member of
that department, the Cuban Tony Garcia Acufia.

https.//www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/deportes/ 30664 7-head-of -the-skating-federation-visits-cuba



https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/deportes/306647-head-of-the-skating-federation-visits-cuba

@

%‘} ﬁ‘bﬁ-

0 gAY

Radio Habana Cuba



